Hi Shayne and Colyn,
 
This email is proof of a pre application meeting. 
 
During our meeting today we talked about the need for public street connectivity plan. You can use this email as the public street connectivity plan. The plan is for 3400 to continue North along the private street. We may ask for right of way dedication at that location.
 
Please let me know if you have questions about our process.
Best,
 
Steve Burton, AICP
Principal Planner
Weber County Planning Division
2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah, 84401
P: 801-399-8766


